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May 17, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you of important changes occurring in the district. 

I am pleased to share that Pamela Sordi will be transitioning over to Nonnewaug High School as the 

Assistant Principal and Suzi Greene will be taking on the role of Assistant Principal at Woodbury 

Middle School.  Both positions will take effect July 1, 2018.  

Pam Sordi will be returning to Nonnewaug High School next year as the Assistant Principal. Pam has 

been serving the students of Region 14 since 2003.  She is currently the Assistant Principal of Woodbury 

Middle School and prior to that she served as Director of School Counseling at Nonnewaug High 

School. She has a deep commitment to the education of all students.  Her continued success is the result 

of her ability to connect with students and promote each learner’s unique qualities. Her experiences over 

the past thirty years in education, serving students in Rocky Hill, Torrington and Region 14, will be an 

asset to carrying out the vision of high quality instruction and the importance of school community at 

Nonnewaug High school.  

Suzi Greene will be taking on her new role as Assistant Principal of Woodbury Middle School.  Suzi has 

been working with school communities for 25 years.  She began her career as a Middle School social 

studies teacher which she held for 10 years, both in Pennsylvania and Connecticut.  She then started her 

15 year journey as an administrator.  Suzi has served as an Assistant Principal for students in grades 6-8 

in both Region 5-Amity and in New Milford Public schools for a combined total of 9 years.  She has 

enjoyed her time at Nonnewaug as Athletic Director and Dean of students, and plans to use that 

knowledge to assist the Region 14 students with transitions and expectations as they move through the 

Middle School.   Suzi looks forward to beginning her new role along with the challenges and 

experiences which Woodbury Middle School has to offer. Suzi describes herself as having a “Middle 

School mentality” and can’t wait to meet the students, staff, and parents of the building.   

On behalf of the Region 14 School District we congratulate Pam and Suzi as they take on their new roles 

as Assistant Principals. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Cutaia, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.ctreg14.org/

